
  

 

To Colington Harbour Association Members: 

The committee which was formed to review and act upon the petition to remove 

Board member, Daniel Hoggard, met on January 17, 2022, at 7 pm, at the CHA 

clubhouse.  The committee consisted of 12 members of the CHA community. 

President, Stephen Ornstein, and Treasurer, John Collins (at President’s 

request), met with the committee to instruct them of their responsibilities.  After 

which, they both left the meeting.  

At 12:37 am on 1/18/22, an email from the committee chair, Howie Groves, was 

sent to Stephen Ornstein, informing him that the committee had reached a 

decision of 7 to 5, not to remove Board member, Daniel Hoggard. 

The CHA Board has a responsibility to the Harbour to continue to maintain the 

benefits of living in this community.  It is time to move on to do the job that we 

were elected to do.  Let’s all work together to accomplish that. 

   

   

 


